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INEC AD-HOC STAFF FOR 2015 GENERAL ELECTIONS 
 

This is to bring to the attention of members of the University 
community that the Independent National Electoral Commission 
(INEC) intends to engage staff and students of Federal Tertiary 
Institutions for the 2015 General Elections. 
 

A statement signed by the Director, Establishment Matters, Malam 
Muhammad Sani Aminu, said staff who are interested to serve as 
ad-hoc staff for INEC in the 2015 General Elections are required to 
send their names through their respective Heads of Department 
which should indicate Qualifications and Salary Grade Level. 
 

The statement urged all Heads of Department to kindly send the list 
of interested staff to the office of the Director, Establishment 
Matters on or before 23rd January, 2015. 
 

It also asked interested Levels III, IV and final year students to 
submit their names to the Dean of Student Affairs, who would 
forward same to the Director, Establishment Matters on or before 
23rd January, 2015. 
 

 

 


